
Dear Sir/Madam,

Our Reference: 23/1386/TTPO
Your Reference: THE MANOR, LONGSTANTON
Your Client: Mrs Stroud, 
Site address: The Manor Woodside Longstanton Cambridgeshire CB24 3BU
Proposal: G 1 - Yew trunks surrounding the sub-station - Fell to ground level. T 3 - 
Horse Chestnut - Large cavity near the base - Fell to ground level.

This is to remind you that we are awaiting a response to our letter sent to you on 
08/11/2023. At present we are still unable to register the above application for the 
following reasons:

 The tree location plan needs to show the number of Yews that are to be felled 
and the reason for this as this is a TPO area. Please send to this email to avoid 
further delays. https://www.scambs.gov.uk/planning/natural-historic-and-built-
environment/natural-environment/trees-hedgerows/invalid-tree-work-notifications-
and-applications/#A5

Your application will not be registered or formally acknowledged until receipt of the 
above. We regret that this will inevitably delay determination of this application. If the 
above has not been received by the 04/12/2023 the application and supporting 
documents will be cancelled/returned to you and any fee paid refunded.

Yours faithfully
Jan Ashley-Fenn

Email: Jan.Ashley-Fenn@greatercambridgeplanning.org
Telephone: 




